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March 16, 2009

Maureen Reno
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Daymon Worldwide Inc. Application towards the New Hampshire RPS — Class II (Solar)

Dear Mrs. Reno,

Please find enclosed to this letter the application for Daymon Worldwide Inc. towards the New
Hampshire Renewable Portfolio Standard — Class II Resource.

Daymon Worldwide Inc. recently constructed a 350 kW solar photovoltaic system located in
Stamford, Connecticut. The project came online on December 31, 2008 and has begun producing
electricity.

Should you have any questions regarding this material please do not hesitate to contact me at
914.323.0257 or Ken Betuker at (203) 352-7654.

Again, we appreciate this opportunity and look forward to your review of our proposal.

Sincerely,

Supria Ranade

Associate — Renewable Energy Markets


